
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Mayor and Council 
 

 
FROM: 

 
DATE: May 4, 2015 

 
SUBJECT:             Clarification Memo for Item #33- Pedestrian Bridge Agenda Item 

 
 
 

The May  7th  City Council agenda includes  an item  for  the  Mayor  and Council's consideration  to 
authorize  additional  funding  for  construction  of  a previously  executed advance funding  agreement 
between the City of Austin and the Texas Department of Transportation for the construction of highway 
improvements  and  bicycle and  pedestrian  bridge  over  Barton  Creek at  Mopac, in  the  amount  of 
$1,000,000. 

 

 
In the Amount and Source of Funding section, it states the  following,  "Funding in  the  amount  of 
$1,000,000 is available in the Fiscal Year 2015-2016 Capital Budget of the Public Works Department." 

 

 
Public Works would like to clarify to Mayor and Council that the correct  Fiscal Year for the funding 
source is Fiscal Year 2014-2015. 

 
 
 

cc:  Marc Ott,City Manager  
 Jannette Goodall, City Clerk  
 Anne Morgan, Interim City Attorney 


